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Term 3 
Please keep supporting your child to remember

their book bag. Time spent reading at home makes

a big difference to achievement, and books won’t

be sent home without a book bag.

A change of clothes is handy in this wet and muddy

weather!

Friday 1  August  FOS Discost

Friday 29  August Daffodil Dayth

Thursday 18  September Production th

Friday 19  September End of Term Assemblyth

Keep checking in as more dates will be added!

We are so excited for our production this term! There

are so many learning opportunities that come with

this, and Miss Herkes is busy organising what

everyone’s roles and responsibilities will be. Stay

tuned for more updates!

We will also continue our hard work in literacy and

numeracy this term. You can help at home by

continuing to read with and to your child as often as

possible, and by working on number and basic fact

knowledge at home. 

Having secure number and basic fact knowledge

means that we are able to use our working memory

to think about the steps required to solve a problem.

If you need ideas for ways to support your child in

building automaticity in this area please let me

know!

We will also be unpacking our ICARE

values and the ways that we show

them at school and at home.


